
September 14, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Our first Mass at Nativity Church went very well today.  Thank you for making adjustments for dropping 

your children (Grades K-8) off at Nativity.  This drop off at Nativity Church will be continued each 

Wednesday throughout the school year. 

Picture Day is tomorrow, Thursday, September 15.  This is a non-uniform day.  Your sons and daughters 

may wear whatever they or you choose.  Send no money now, in a couple weeks you’ll get a proof and 

at that time you can decide if you’d like to purchase pictures. 

Please return the completed Annual forms that you received last week; tomorrow if at all possible.   

In today’s envelope you’ll find an immunization record.  If your child received immunizations this 

summer or you have an upcoming appointment, please update this form and return it to school by 

October 1st. 

You will also be receiving a “brown manila Scrip envelope”.  Scrip is a way to earn tuition reimbursement 

credit just by purchasing popular store gift cards.  Read the enclosed information to find out more.  If 

you wish to place an order this week, place your Scrip order form with payment attached and place it 

inside the Scrip envelope.  If you are not ordering, then please leave the Scrip envelope in your family 

envelope for future use.  

Another way that you can earn tuition reimbursement credit is to work at a home Packers game 

alongside members of the Ashwaubenon Lions Club. The Ashwaubenon Lions and Lioness Clubs park 

cars prior to home Packers games in the Pick N Save parking lot just off Lombardi Ave.  I sent 

information home in an email to registered families this summer but we still have a few open spots and 

the Lions Club would like 3 parking helpers for some games rather than 2 helpers so openings still exist.  

Any person helping will receive $50 to go toward their tuition.  Look for more detailed information in 

your envelope. 

The Packers have one win in the books! On Friday, we encourage everyone to get in the Packers Spirit 

and wear their green and gold proudly at school.  Uniforms need not be worn and jeans are fine on 

Packers Days.  Go Pack Go! 

Remember that we’ll have our Open House and Family Picnic next Thursday, September 22. 

Have a great week. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Hoard  


